
From:   Brian Waite   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 15, 2009

Subject:   FCC File No. 0501-EX-ST-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have updated the details to change the ERP to a lower value for a 100 mW transmission. The units will
be configured to operate at 100 mW output.

I apologize for the late submittal and will make sure in the future I provide 3 weeks or more for the
application.

Thank You   
Brian Waite


